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July 16, 2022 

 

To: Past Department Presidents, Department Officers and Chairmen and Convention Delegates and 

Alternates 

 

From: Jane Larson, Incoming Department President 

 

 

CALL TO DEPARTMENT EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 

(American Legion Auxiliary National Convention) 

 

 

 

Pursuant to Article IV, Section 4 of the Amended Bylaws of the American Legion Auxiliary Department of 

Alaska:  “The Department Executive Committee shall hold at least four meetings per year as 

follows:…and at an appropriate time when issues arise or if necessary during the National Convention, 

but only to the extent that the business being conducted is in reference to voting on the National floor or 

National business, election of National Officers, special donations or ratification of any outstanding 

Department appointments.” 

 

Therefore, a meeting of the Department Executive Committee as constituted is hereby called and will be 

held on Sunday, August 28, 2022 at 9:00 a.m. at the Hyatt Regency Hotel, Milwaukee WI.  It will be held 

in the Department’s Hospitality Room.  Attendance to this meeting by all delegates and alternates to the 

National Convention is mandatory.   

 

 

For God and Country, 

 

Jane L. Larson 

 

Jane L. Larson 

American Legion Auxiliary, 

Department of Alaska President 

 


